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Media Effects Mary Beth Oliver 2019-06-26 Now in its
fourth edition, Media Effects again features essays from
some of the finest scholars in the field and serves as a
comprehensive reference volume for scholars, teachers,
and students. This edition contains both new and updated
content that reflects our media-saturated environments,
including chapters on social media, video games, mobile
communication, and virtual technologies. In recognition
of the multitude of research trajectories within media
effects, this edition also includes new chapters on
narratives, positive media, the self and identity, media
selection, and cross-cultural media effects. As
scholarship in media effects continues to evolve and
expand, Media Effects serves as a benchmark of theory
and research for the current and future generations of
scholars. The book is ideal for scholars and for
undergraduate and graduate courses in media effects,
media psychology, media theory, psychology, sociology,
political science, and related disciplines.
Handbook of Children and the Media Dorothy G. Singer
2012 Cyber-bullying, sexting, and the effects that
violent video games have on children are widely
discussed and debated. With a renowned international
group of researchers and scholars, the Second Edition of
the Handbook of Children and the Media covers these
topics, is updated with cutting-edge research, and
includes comprehensive analysis of the field for
students and scholars. This revision examines the social
and cognitive effects of new media, such as Facebook,
Twitter, YouTube, Skype, iPads, and cell phones, and how
children are using this new technology. This book
summarizes the latest research on children and the media
and suggests directions for future research. This book
also attempts to provide students with a deliberate
examination of how children use, enjoy, learn from, and
are advantaged or disadvantaged by regular exposure to
television, new technologies, and other electronic
media.
Ooh Baby, Baby Diana K. Whitney 2014-11-03 As a
devastating summer storm hits Grand Springs, Colorado,
the next thirty-six hours will change the town and its
residents forever… In the midst of a blackout and
flooded roads, cowboy Travis Stockwell delivers Peggy
Saxon's two precious babies in the back of his cab. To
Travis's own surprise, the determined single mother's
desire to provide a better life for her children
restores his belief in family. Travis becomes determined
to do what's best for Peggy and the twins even as he
falls in love with them. But what if the best thing for
them is the stable life he can't provide? Now the
footloose cowboy has to make a choice—one that could
change his life forever. Book 3 of the 36 Hours series.
Don't miss Book 4: A woman has visions of murder—but who
will believe her in For Her Eyes Only by New York Times
bestselling author Sharon Sala.
The New Adventures of Mighty-Girl: The Revenge of
Vincent Fasendone William J. Smith 2015-09-24 MightyGirl and friends are back with a new adventure. Vincent
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Fasendone; a long-time nemesis of Mighty-Girl's has been
locked up in a federal prison for nearly a decade now,
but he then hatches a plot to escape prison and is
successful. Mr. Fasendone then embarks on a vicious plan
to put Mighty-Girl out of business for good.He hatches a
plot to have Mighty-Girl drugged which makes her
uncharacteristically aggressive but when Mighty-Girl's
alter-ego, Carol Anne also exhibits these dangerously
aggressive traits Mr. Fasendone's plan's going better
than he could've expected and it's up to Electra-Girl
and Aqua-Girl; Mighty-Girl's trusted sidekicks to
uncover the plot before it's too lat
"Bare Knees" Flapper Tim Lussier 2018-10-18 One of the
most popular Hollywood child stars of the late 1910s,
Virginia Lee Corbin was well known to fans worldwide.
With her mother as her manager, Corbin retained her
popularity as she grew older. She performed in
vaudeville for a couple of years before continuing her
film career. Corbin fit well into the flapper mold of
the Jazz Age and appeared in many films throughout the
1920s. As she matured, her mother found it ever more
difficult to control her. Corbin led a difficult life.
After her mother's suicide attempt, she found that all
the money she had earned was gone. Her marriage (at age
18) failed and she was eventually separated from her
children. The flapper struggled to remain relevant in
the sound era and was trying to make a comeback when she
died at 31 in 1942.
A Moving Child Is a Learning Child Gill Connell
2013-11-13 In order to learn, kids’ need to move!
Grounded in best practices and current research, this
hands-on resource connects the dots that link brain
activity, movement, and early learning. The expert
authors unveil the Kinetic Scale: a visual map of the
active learning needs of infants, toddlers,
preschoolers, and primary graders that fits each child’s
individual timetable. Teachers, parents, and caregivers
will find a wealth of information, actionable tips, and
games they can use to support children’s healthy
development—all presented in a lively, full-color format
with demonstrative diagrams and photos. A final section
offers easy-to-implement activities geared to the
Kinetic Scale. Downloadable digital content includes
printable charts, games, and activities from the book
plus a PowerPoint presentation for professional
development, parent handouts, and bonus activities. An
ideal tool for coaches, mentors, and
trainers.Introducing the Kinetic Scale unique framework
encompassing all the elements of movement: reflexes,
sensory tools (sight, hearing, smell, taste, touch,
balance, and intuition), motor tools (power,
coordination, and control), and language based on six
stages of movement development from birth to age 7:
snugglers, squigglers, stompers, scampers, scooters, and
skedaddlers designed to foster a balanced diet of
physical activity that helps each child move, grow, and
learn on the child’s individual timetable
Screen Time Lisa Guernsey 2012-03-20 As a mother, Lisa
Guernsey wondered about the influence of television on
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her two young daughters. As a reporter, she resolved to
find out. What she first encountered was tired advice,
sensationalized research claims, and a rather draconian
mandate from the American Academy of Pediatrics: no TV
at all before the age of two. But like many parents, she
wanted straight answers and realistic advice, so she
kept digging: she visited infant-perception labs and
child development centers around the country. She
interviewed scores of parents, psychologists, cognitive
scientists, and media researchers, as well as
programming executives at Noggin, Disney, Nickelodeon,
Sesame Workshop, and PBS. Much of what she found flies
in the face of conventional wisdom and led her to
conclude that new parents will be best served by
focusing on “the three C’s”: content, context, and the
individual child. Advocating a new approach to
television and DVDs, Guernsey focuses on infants to
five-year-olds and goes beyond the headlines to explore
what exactly is “educational” about educational media.
She examines how play and language development are
affected by background and foreground television and how
to choose videos that are age-appropriate. She explains
how to avoid the hype of “brain stimulation” and focus
instead on social relationships and the building blocks
of language and literacy. Along the way, Guernsey
highlights independent research on shows ranging from
Dora the Explorer to Dragon Tales, and distills some
surprising new findings in the field of child
development. Into the Minds of Babes is a fascinating
book that points out how little credible research exists
to support the AAP’s dire recommendation. Parents,
teachers, and psychologists will be relieved to learn
positive approaches to using videos with young children
and will be empowered to make their own informed
choices.
Vintage Babes Elizabeth Oldfield 2012-10-23 Divorced,
fifty-plus and a reporter on a small-town newspaper,
Carol has just one grumble – the way friends and family
will try to fix her up with a Mr Wonderful. No thanks!
She’s perfectly content on her own. Then life shifts
into the kick-ass mode. Steve, a tyrannical new editor,
arrives: her elderly father morphs into a babe magnet:
her daughter and granddaughter land on her doorstep, and
black hairs sprout from Carol’s chin. Jenny, Carol’s
meek plump housewife friend, is eager to find herself a
job, but her husband disapproves. Tina, a glamorous
recently-widowed gold-digger, has one major problem –
she hates getting older. When the three women workout
together with Max, an erotic personal trainer, all their
lives are changed.
The Monitor Mountain States Telephone and Telegraph
Company 1920
Larry Semon, Daredevil Comedian of the Silent Screen
Claudia Sassen 2015-10-20 "Definitive...very highly
recommended."--Examiner Prior to his premature death
from tuberculosis in 1928, Larry Semon was one of the
most popular comics on the silent screen. For a time he
rivaled comedy legends Charlie Chaplin, Harold Lloyd and
Buster Keaton for fame and fortune. The son of magician
Professor Zera the Great, Semon participated in many of
his father's early performances. A talented youth, he
worked as an illustrator and cartoonist before going
into motion pictures with the Vitagraph Company. He soon
became a Hollywood legend, responsible for his own
stories, gags, acting and direction. The result of 30
years of research, this long overdue biography
recognizes one of Hollywood's most overlooked auteurs.
The author draws on numerous articles and contacts with
Semon's family and friends, and screens many films
previously believed to be lost.
Buried Deep Inside Steve Mallard 2005-06 Using a small
town computer system, the government has planned a
strike on itself to keep funding alive. Several friends
rely on the resources of their past to put together and
solve this sci-fi mystery. 'Yep. Was I dreaming?" Mark
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asked. 'Did you read the paper?" Sam questioned Mark.
'No. Oh crap don't tell me." He replied. 'Homeless man
found stabbed to death in War Town. How's that for a
wake up call?" she asked. 'Detectives find evidence at
scene. Several footprints and cigarette butt found next
to victim!" she screamed back into the phone. 'I thought
they didn't release crap like that! They could have
least held their evidence!"
Future of the Mind Jack Huber 2013-09-01 Our lives are
increasingly spent online. Work, friends, games, reading
- all are increasingly digital and virtual. Google Glass
is next. How are these extraordinary changes affecting
our brains, our minds and the way we think, talk and
relate? Parents, scientists, doom-mongers and
sociologists are among the many people speculating about
what is going to become of us as we become increasingly
absorbed by electronic media and ever more remote from
our natural environment. Jack Huber is clear that what
he calls 'the cyberous' is changing the whole way that
our minds work. But he is also clear that we can't hope
to understand the effects and implications fully without
a better understanding of how the mind came to be what
it is over the course of human evolution. So he takes us
on a historical and biological tour of the human-mindin-its-environment and focuses on three 'trajectories'
in particular: our capacity to recognise patterns (which
includes our capacity to use and understand metaphor)
vision (which is much more than sight post-birth
development From there he looks at how our past will
influence our future, giving us a glimpse of what
collaboration with cyberous environments will bring to
our minds and to 'self' in the future - a glimpse of
what and who we will become. In doing so, he suggests
three futures of the mind: Unknowable mind Absentee mind
Transcendent mind Fascinating stuff! Is the future
bright? You decide.
Apps, Technology and Younger Learners Natalia Kucirkova
2016-11-10 This book provides an in-depth analysis of
the challenges, potential and theoretical possibilities
of apps and considers the processes of change for
education and home learning environments. Drawing
together a diverse team of international contributors,
it addresses the specific features, context of use and
content of apps to uncover the importance of these tools
for young children’s learning. Apps, Technology and
Younger Learners focuses on ways that apps support early
years and primary school learning, connect various
learning spaces and engage children in a range of
edutainment and knowledge-building activities. In each
chapter, the current state of knowledge and key research
questions in the field for future study are identified,
with clear messages provided at the end of each chapter.
Focusing on empirical studies and strong theoretical
frameworks, this book covers four key parts:
Understanding the learning potential of children’s apps;
Key app challenges; Empirical evidence; Future avenues.
This book is an essential guide for educators, postgraduate students, researchers and all those interested
in the advantages or challenges that may result from
integrating apps into early education.
STEM, Robotics, Mobile Apps in Early Childhood and
Primary Education Stamatios Papadakis
Foreign Babes in Beijing: Behind the Scenes of a New
China Rachel DeWoskin 2010-07-26 “For a real insider’s
look at life in modern China, readers should turn to
Rachel DeWoskin.”—Sophie Beach, The Economist Determined
to broaden her cultural horizons and live a “fiery”
life, twenty-one-year-old Rachel DeWoskin hops on a
plane to Beijing to work for an American PR firm based
in the busy capital. Before she knows it, she is not
just exploring Chinese culture but also creating it as
the sexy, aggressive, fearless Jiexi, the starring femme
fatale in a wildly successful Chinese soap opera.
Experiencing the cultural clashes in real life while
performing a fictional version onscreen, DeWoskin forms
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a group of friends with whom she witnesses the vast
changes sweeping through China as the country pursues
the new maxim, “to get rich is glorious.” In only a few
years, China’s capital is transformed. With
“considerable cultural and linguistic resources” (The
New Yorker), DeWoskin captures Beijing at this pivotal
juncture in her “intelligent, funny memoir” (People),
and “readers will feel lucky to have sharp-eyed, yet
sisterly, DeWoskin sitting in the driver’s seat”(Elle).
The Oxford Companion to the American Musical Thomas S.
Hischak 2008-06-02 A reference that covers American
stage, film, and television musicals from 1860 to 2007
offers information on the musical productions and the
historical evolution of the musical, as well as on
performers, composers, and producers.
Babes in Toyland Neal Karlen 2013-07-24 Babes in Toyland
is a rare peek into the glamorous and tough world of
rock and roll—an exclusive backstage pass for anyone who
has ever fantasized about starting a band, being
discovered by a major label, recording an album, and
touring the country to play music in front of thousands.
Also, with its revealing look at the record business—an
industry that makes the rest of show business seem
positively tame—this book is as immediate as a new issue
of Rolling Stone, as colorful as a good mystery, and as
tart and explosive as a top-ten hit. Told with the
gritty, up-close feel of a behind-the-scenes documentary
film, this is the story of three young women who wanted
to play rock and roll like the boys. It follows their
coming together in the underground grunge-rock scene in
Minneapolis, their early club days, and their discovery
by Warner Bros. Records. It tracks their dramatic
breakup (and reconfiguration), goes through the often
funny, sometimes inspiring, and always emotional
recording sessions for their album Fontanelle, and goes
stage-side as they film their all-important video for
MTV. Veteran journalist Neal Karlen was given
unprecedented access to Warners marketing and strategy
meetings, where he observed firsthand the star-making
machinery that runs the pop music business. From punk
rockers in the mosh pit to rock stars in mansions, Babes
in Toyland contains revealing snapshots of Kurt Cobain
and Courtney Love, Soul Asylum's Dave Pirner, Pearl
Jam's Eddie Vedder, and R.E.M.'s Michael Stipe, as well
as Beavis and Butt-head, today's most powerful rock
critics. Center-stage in this story are the members of
Babes in Toyland: Kat Bjelland, the punk-rock poetess
who'd dreamed of being a star since she was five years
old; Lori Barbero, the dreadlocked drummer and band
mother who was best friend to everybody in the
alternative music scene; and Maureen Herman, the brainy
bassist who struggled to fit in with the group. There's
also Tim Carr, the Warner Bros. A & R man who saw in the
Babes the talent and drive to make it to the top of the
grunge scene. Finally, there's Babes in Toyland's
triumphant spot on the 1993 Lollapalooza, the most
prestigious tour in rock and roll. In this real-life
version of The Commitments, readers will also see how
success can do more to damage a band of best friends
than failure.
Six Skills by Age Six: Launching Early Literacy at the
Library Anna Foote 2015-11-23 This one-stop guide to
nurturing six core early literacy skills at your library
also offers practical tips for sharing these skills with
parents, teachers, and other caregivers so they can
institute them in playgroups, in school, or at home. •
Guides you in launching an early literacy program no
matter the size of your library or budget • Simplifies
the implementation of early literacy initiatives in your
library • Helps you to educate parents and childcare
providers on the importance of fostering literacy skills
in young children • Suggest methods you can employ to
involve parents in developing early literacy skills
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 National Research Council 2015-07-23 Children are
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already learning at birth, and they develop and learn at
a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a
critical foundation for lifelong progress, and the
adults who provide for the care and the education of
young children bear a great responsibility for their
health, development, and learning. Despite the fact that
they share the same objective - to nurture young
children and secure their future success - the various
practitioners who contribute to the care and the
education of children from birth through age 8 are not
acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common
knowledge and competencies needed to do their jobs well.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 explores the science of child development,
particularly looking at implications for the
professionals who work with children. This report
examines the current capacities and practices of the
workforce, the settings in which they work, the policies
and infrastructure that set qualifications and provide
professional learning, and the government agencies and
other funders who support and oversee these systems.
This book then makes recommendations to improve the
quality of professional practice and the practice
environment for care and education professionals. These
detailed recommendations create a blueprint for action
that builds on a unifying foundation of child
development and early learning, shared knowledge and
competencies for care and education professionals, and
principles for effective professional learning. Young
children thrive and learn best when they have secure,
positive relationships with adults who are knowledgeable
about how to support their development and learning and
are responsive to their individual progress.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through
Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the
quality of professional practice, specific actions to
improve professional learning systems and workforce
development, and research to continue to build the
knowledge base in ways that will directly advance and
inform future actions. The recommendations of this book
provide an opportunity to improve the quality of the
care and the education that children receive, and
ultimately improve outcomes for children.
Brandweek 2007-10
Bitch o Nite Jay Milan 2018-11-29 BITCH-O-NITE is
located in the Bitchy galaxy. It installed cameras on
Earth's moon to capture the life and people of Mainvile
in the State of Kentucky. The purpose was to produce a
REALITY SHOW. Tall, thin and beautiful females that are
built exactly like Earth's women are BITCH-O-NITE's
population. They loved the REALITY SHOW so much that
every living creature was affected by Earth's
reproductive life. The show increased sex waves in their
atmosphere and bees, especially, started over producing
royal jelly. BITCH-MEAN-ETTE, a gorgeous senator, gains
weight and believes she needs a liposuction in Earth.
BITCH-MEAN-ETTE secretly travels to Miami and gets the
liposuction she wanted. During her trip she met CARNINA,
a skinny young woman from Mainvile. The story further
develops when she secretly starts visiting the town and
meets Mainvile's characters. BITCH-O-NITE is a
fictional, entertaining and exciting story like no other
has ever been written.
The Ballers and Babes Collection Lauren Blakely
2022-09-30 Sexy, charming football players and the
feisty and fantastic women they fall for! Indulge in
three bestselling sports romances from #1 NYT Bestseller
Lauren Blakely in The Ballers and Babes Collection that
includes.. Most Valuable Playboy… When the hot young
quarterback desperately needs a fake girlfriend he turns
to his best friend’s sister in this sexy, feel-good,
friends to lovers romance! Most Likely to Score… When
the star receiver needs to rehab his rep, he turns to
the only woman who can help… but fighting their desires
is the toughest play of all in this sexy forbidden
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romance! A Wild Card Kiss… When the single dad athlete
meets the woman who got away, sparks fly, but fate has
other plans for the jilted bride and the football star
in this second chance romance!
Into the Minds of Babes Lisa Guernsey 2007-09-11 A study
of the impact of television on children under five
distills research into answers designed to help parents
make informed decisions about the amount and types of
television watching, explaining when it is helpful and
when it might be harmful to developing minds.
The Life and Times of Mickey Rooney Richard A. Lertzman
2015-10-20 A definitive biography of the iconic actor
and Hollywood legend Mickey Rooney (1920-2014) and his
extravagant, sometimes tawdry life, drawing on exclusive
interviews, and with those who knew him best, including
his heretofore unknown mistress of sixty years. “I lived
like a rock star,” said Mickey Rooney. “I had all I ever
wanted, from Lana Turner and Joan Crawford to every
starlet in Hollywood, and then some. They were mine to
have. Ava [Gardner] was the best. I screwed up my life.
I pissed away millions. I was #1, the biggest star in
the world.” Mickey Rooney began his career almost a
century ago as a one-year-old performer in burlesque and
stamped his mark in vaudeville, silent films, talking
films, Broadway, and television. He acted in his final
motion picture just weeks before he died at age ninetythree. He was an iconic presence in movies, the poster
boy for American youth in the idyllic small-town 1930s.
Yet, by World War II, Mickey Rooney had become frozen in
time. A perpetual teenager in an aging body, he was an
anachronism by the time he hit his forties. His childstar status haunted him as the gilded safety net of
Hollywood fell away, and he was forced to find support
anywhere he could, including affairs with beautiful
women, multiple marriages, alcohol, and drugs. In The
Life and Times of Mickey Rooney, authors Richard A.
Lertzman and William J. Birnes present Mickey’s nearly
century-long career within the context of America's
changing entertainment and social landscape. They
chronicle his life story using little-known interviews
with the star himself, his children, his former coauthor
Roger Kahn, collaborator Arthur Marx, and costar
Margaret O’Brien. This Old Hollywood biography presents
Mickey Rooney from every angle, revealing the man
Laurence Olivier once dubbed “the best there has ever
been.”
The Beach Babes Judith Keim 2022-06-07 Old friends are
the best… Catherine “Cate” Tibbs, Brooke Ridley, and
Amber Anderson, friends since they were awkward
thirteen-year-olds who named themselves “The Beach
Babes,” are about to face their 40th birthdays. Because
they haven’t been able to get together for some time,
Cate arranges for them to rent a house along the Gulf
Coast of Florida for a long weekend. She hopes it will
give them the opportunity to celebrate and re-ignite
their friendship. Cate, an author trying to finish a
book, doesn’t know that Amber, a model, and Brooke, the
mother of a boy in college and younger twin girls, are
as worried about their own futures as she. Together, the
three women support one another as they each face a
crisis in her life, proving once again the strength of
women’s friendships. Another of Judith Keim’s series
books celebrating love and families, strong women
meeting challenges, and clean women’s fiction with a
touch of romance—beach reads for all ages with a touch
of humor, satisfying twists, and happy endings. Be sure
to check out her other delightful books and series that
readers adore.
How Did Love Become A Reality Show? - The Destruction of
Intimacy In a Culture Built On Image Peter Schmidt
The Reading Mind Daniel T. Willingham 2017-04-03 A Map
to the Magic of Reading Stop for a moment and wonder:
what's happening in your brain right now—as you read
this paragraph? How much do you know about the
innumerable and amazing connections that your mind is
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making as you, in a flash, make sense of this request?
Why does it matter? The Reading Mind is a brilliant,
beautifully crafted, and accessible exploration of
arguably life's most important skill: reading. Daniel T.
Willingham, the bestselling author of Why Don't Students
Like School?, offers a perspective that is rooted in
contemporary cognitive research. He deftly describes the
incredibly complex and nearly instantaneous series of
events that occur from the moment a child sees a single
letter to the time they finish reading. The Reading Mind
explains the fascinating journey from seeing letters,
then words, sentences, and so on, with the author
highlighting each step along the way. This resource
covers every aspect of reading, starting with two
fundamental processes: reading by sight and reading by
sound. It also addresses reading comprehension at all
levels, from reading for understanding at early levels
to inferring deeper meaning from texts and novels in
high school. The author also considers the undeniable
connection between reading and writing, as well as the
important role of motivation as it relates to reading.
Finally, as a cutting-edge researcher, Willingham
tackles the intersection of our rapidly changing
technology and its effects on learning to read and
reading. Every teacher, reading specialist, literacy
coach, and school administrator will find this book
invaluable. Understanding the fascinating science behind
the magic of reading is essential for every educator.
Indeed, every "reader" will be captivated by the dynamic
but invisible workings of their own minds.
Ooh Baby, Baby Diana Whitney 2014-03-05 36 Hours Serial
As a devastating summer storm hits Grand Springs,
Colorado, the next thirty-six hours will change the town
and its residents forever…. Ooh, Baby, Baby Part 2 In
the middle of the raging storm the power goes out, mud
washes onto the roads…and Peggy Saxon gives birth to
twins in the back of Travis Stockwell's cab. Peggy's
been handling things on her own since the end of her
disastrous marriage. But she has to admit—things are a
lot nicer with Travis around. She could get used to the
feeling, if only she knew that it would last… Travis
can't seem to stay away from the Saxon family. Those
beautiful babies—and their mother—deserve the best of
everything. But what if the best for them is the stable
life he can't provide? The story concludes in Ooh Baby,
Baby Part 3.
Designing Games for Children Carla Fisher 2014-12-03
When making games for kids, it’s tempting to simply
wing-it on the design. We were all children once, right?
The reality is that adults are far removed from the
cognitive changes and the motor skill challenges that
are the hallmark of the developing child. Designing
Games for Children, helps you understand these
developmental needs of children and how to effectively
apply them to games. Whether you’re a seasoned game
designer, a children's media professional, or an
instructor teaching the next generation of game
designers, Designing Games for Children is the first
book dedicated to service the specific needs of
children's game designers. This is a hands-on manual of
child psychology as it relates to game design and the
common challenges designers face. Designing Games for
Children is the definitive, comprehensive guide to
making great games for kids, featuring: Guidelines and
recommendations divided by the most common target
audiences – babies and toddlers (0-2), preschoolers
(3-5), early elementary students (6-8), and tweens
(9-12). Approachable and actionable breakdown of child
developmental psychology, including cognitive, physical,
social, and emotional development, as it applies to game
design Game design insights and guidelines for all
aspects of game production, from ideation to marketing
Tap, Click, Read Lisa Guernsey 2015-08-14 A guide to
promoting literacy in the digital age With young
children gaining access to a dizzying array of games,
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videos, and other digital media, will they ever learn to
read? The answer is yes—if they are surrounded by adults
who know how to help and if they are introduced to media
designed to promote literacy, instead of undermining it.
Tap, Click, Read gives educators and parents the tools
and information they need to help children grow into
strong, passionate readers who are skilled at using
media and technology of all kinds—print, digital, and
everything in between. In Tap, Click, Read authors Lisa
Guernsey and Michael H. Levine envision a future that is
human-centered first and tech-assisted second. They
document how educators and parents can lead a new path
to a place they call 'Readialand'—a literacy-rich world
that marries reading and digital media to bring
knowledge, skills, and critical thinking to all of our
children. This approach is driven by the urgent need for
low-income children and parents to have access to the
same 21st-century literacy opportunities already at the
fingertips of today's affluent families.With stories
from homes, classrooms and cutting edge tech labs, plus
accessible translation of new research and compelling
videos, Guernsey and Levine help educators, parents, and
America's leaders tackle the questions that arise as
digital media plays a larger and larger role in
children's lives, starting in their very first years of
life. Tap, Click, Read includes an analysis of the
exploding app marketplace and provides useful
information on new review sites and valuable curation
tools. It shows what to avoid and what to demand in
today's apps and e-books—as well as what to seek in
community preschools, elementary schools and libraries.
Peppered with the latest research from fields as diverse
as neuroscience and behavioral economics and richly
documented examples of best practices from schools and
early childhood programs around the country, Tap, Click,
Read will show you how to: Promote the adult-child
interactions that help kids grow into strong readers
Learn how to use digital media to build a foundation for
reading and success Discover new tools that open up
avenues for creativity, critical thinking, and
knowledge-building that today's children need The book's
accompanying website keeps you updated on new research
and provides vital resources to help parents, schools
and community organizations.
A to Z of American Women in the Performing Arts Liz
Sonneborn 2002-01-01 Presents biographical profiles of
150 American women of achievement in the field of
performing arts, including birth and death dates, major
accomplishments, and historical influence.
The Faithists, Selected from Oahspe, the New Bible, with
Book of Gratiyus John Ballou Newbrough 1899
How to Draw Those Bodacious Babes of Comics Frank
McLaughlin 2000-01-15 Demonstrates how to draw the
voluptuous women that often appear in comic books,
including how to draw specific poses, expressions, and
other techniques
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The Universalist and Ladies' Repository 1844
Net Works xtine burrough 2012-05-23 Net Works offers an
inside look into the process of successfully developing
thoughtful, innovative digital media. In many practicebased art texts and classrooms, technology is divorced
from the socio-political concerns of those using it.
Although there are many resources for media theorists,
practice-based students sometimes find it difficult to
engage with a text that fails to relate theoretical
concerns to the act of creating. Net Works strives to
fill that gap. Using websites as case studies, each
chapter introduces a different style of web project-from formalist play to social activism to data
visualization--and then includes the artists' or
entrepreneurs' reflections on the particular challenges
and outcomes of developing that web project. Scholarly
introductions to each section apply a theoretical frame
for the projects. A companion website offers further
resources for hands-on learning. Combining practical
skills for web authoring with critical perspectives on
the web, Net Works is ideal for courses in new media
design, art, communication, critical studies, media and
technology, or popular digital/internet culture.
Motion Picture Classic 1916
Girls Guide to Taking Over the World Tristan Taormino
1997-07-15 A GIRL's GUIDE to TAKING OVER the
WORLD,Writings from the Girl Zine Revolution,.
Three Babes in the Woods David Danner 2000-10-01 A
tragedy that stunned a nation. A crime so henious that
it shattered the soul of the millions who were shocked
and stunned by what happened in the woods and in a small
community called Brushtown. Nine Blossoms all total who
left our hearts torn and saddened. Least we forget that
the Blossoms were a part of us.
Becoming a Media Mentor Cen Campbell 2016-07-29 Guiding
children’s librarians to define, solidify, and refine
their roles as media mentors, this book in turn will
help facilitate digital literacy for children and
families.
Women Do Genre in Film and Television Mary Harrod
2017-10-30 This volume examines how different
generations of women work within the genericity of
audio-visual storytelling not necessarily to ‘undo’ or
‘subvert’ popular formats, but also to draw on their
generative force. Recent examples of filmmakers and
creative practitioners within and outside Hollywood as
well as women working in non-directing authorial roles
remind us that women are in various ways authoring
commercially and culturally impactful texts across a
range of genres. Put simply, this volume asks: what do
women who are creatively engaged with audio-visual
industries do with genre and what does genre do with
them? The contributors to the collection respond to this
question from diverse perspectives and with different
answers, spanning issues of direction, screenwriting,
performance and audience address/reception.
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